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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

brooke.errett@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brooke Ward 

< brooke.errett@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 1 :21 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

lam writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Brooke Ward 
10954 106th Way Largo, FL 33773-3907 

brooke.errett@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

joshyoung590@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joshua Young <joshyoung590 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 12:53 PM 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joshua Young 
801 Brickell Bay Dr Miami, FL 33131-2952 joshyoung590@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

melissasturgus69@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Melissa Sturgis 

< mel issastu rgus69@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 12:47 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Melissa Sturgis 
1520 NW 61st St Miami, FL 33142-8167 

melissasturgus69@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

daj.hr Jsh@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dominic Jones 
< daj.hr jsh@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, June 13, 2022 12:14 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dominic Jones 
1531 NW 179th St Miami, FL 33169-4121 
daj.hr.jsh@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

mcmahosh@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sheila McMahon 

< mcmahosh@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 12:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Sheila McMahon 
7315 Byron Ave Miami Beach, FL 33141-2695 mcmahosh@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

david@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Brown 

< david@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 11 :45 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Brown 
2627 Lowell Cir Melbourne, FL 32935-2216 david@mastercoaches.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

garcia19801@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of DAVID GARCIA <garcia19801 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 11:37 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. DAVID GARCIA 
3158 Cedarwood Village Ln Pensacola, FL 32514-6280 garcia1980l@hotmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

Ramona_Krause@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ramona Krause 

< Ra mona_Krause@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 10:53 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Ramona Krause 
10812 Water Lily Way Lakewood Ranch, FL 34202-4183 Ramona_Krause@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

savana@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Savana Roach 

< savana@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 10:16 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Savana Roach 
2350 Phillips Rd Apt 9302 Tallahassee, FL 32308-5455 savana@fcvoters.org 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

melissasturgus69@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Melissa Sturgis 

< mel issastu rgus69@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 3:26 PM 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 

Ms Melissa Sturgis 

1520 NW 61st St Miami, FL 33142-8167 

melissasturgus69@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

n.a.duran@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicholas Duran 

< n.a.duran@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 3:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Nicholas Duran 
9860 SW 14th St Miami, FL 33174-2919 
n.a.duran@protonmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

michaelcollins726@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Collins 

< michae1collins726@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 3:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

You are Jetting them get away with this for political gain and money. This is disgusting. They just increased the base 

charge by 200%! Where are your ethics?!?!! 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Collins 
3310 NW 25th Ave Gainesville, FL 32605-2759 michaelcollins726@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

sheresa.copeland@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sheresa Copeland 

< sheresa.copela nd@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 3:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sheresa Copeland 

7530 Bowers Dr Milton, FL 32570-5534 

sheresa.copeland@truteam.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

marianaaraujo 12@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mariana Araujo 

< marianaaraujo 12@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 3:16 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's {FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Miss Mariana Araujo 
130 NW 9th Ter Gainesville, FL 32601-1109 marianaaraujo12@icloud.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

coreybell8692@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Corinne Bell <coreybell8692 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 3:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Corinne Bell 
400 Sandal Ln Apt 413 Panama City Beach, FL 32413-4634 coreybell8692@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

Lhurst3014@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laura Hurst < Lhurst3014 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 2:26 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

I'm am doing everything they told me to reduce my energy usage and my bill doubled this past month! I pay to much to 

have my house at 80 degrees or hotter; stop corporate greed!!!! 

Sincerely, 
Laura Hurst 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Laura Hurst 
1939 Joshua Dr Cantonment, FL 32533-4526 Lhurst3014@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

eaglesnestksa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Anderson 

< eaglesnestksa@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 2:36 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lisa Anderson 
13 Warbler Way Crestview, FL 32539-7305 eaglesnestksa@hotmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

jbhilt1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeff Hilt <jbhilt1 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 2:30 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeff Hilt 
4218 74th Ter E Sarasota, FL 34243-5123 jbhiltl@verizon.net 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

miamigumby@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mister Wade 

< miamigumby@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 2:17 PM 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Dear Chairman A. Fay, Commissioners G. F. Clark and A. Graham, I'm writing the commission to not approve FPL $400 

million unnecessary gas infrastructure 10 year base rate plans. Unbelievable after last year in March asking the same 

commission for a rate adjustment for Fuel Charges which by me being a FPL customer and spoke against it. Now I'm 

urging the commission to say enough is enough to FPL greed for profit! Instead invest in a efficiency program that save 

money, energy to help their customers during the summer months instead of building this project for winter months 

being that we live in Sunny South Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Mister Wade 

1000 NW 1st Ave Miami, FL 33136-3629 

miamigumby@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

therevelationishere@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amy Wilson 

< therevelation ishere@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 2:17 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Amy Wilson 
2145 Beaver Dam Ln Cantonment, FL 32533-5149 therevelationishere@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

cjescenebrown13@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Courtney Brown 
< cjescenebrown 13@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 2:13 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Miss Courtney Brown 
621 Teleran St Pensacola, FL 32534-9610 cjescenebrownl3@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

tapari1804@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Clarkson <tapari1804 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, June 13, 2022 2:10 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Clarkson 
122 NE 78th St Mi'ami, FL 33138-4833 
tapari1804@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

Debra@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Debra Fall 

< Debra@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 1 :58 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no We don't want to foot the bill for FP&L's future earnings 

and profits. This is NOT what we want. 

An economic audit has to be done to insure people aren't left without necessary utilities. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Debra Fall 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Debra Fall 
6859 Rickwood Dr Pensacola, FL 32526-8080 Debra@debrafall.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

ladyzan2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Palmer <ladyzan2 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, June 13, 2022 1 :55 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Miss Linda Palmer 
5233 Richardson St Milton, FL 32570-5013 ladyzan2@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

sara.ashlee.howard@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sara Howard 

<sara.ashlee.howard@everyactioncustom.com> 

Monday, June 13, 2022 1 :48 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Miss Sara Howard 
893 NE 81st St Miami, FL 33138-4659 

sara.ashlee.howard@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

cheryllmonson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cheryl Monson 

< cheryllmonson@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 1 :37 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Cheryl Monson 
2711 Eureka Ln Pensacola, FL 32526-8962 cheryllmonson@yahoo.com 
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